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Red Nose Day
On Friday 18 March our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home posed for a Red Nose Day photoshoot with big smiles

all around!

We all looked ‘camera ready’ for the photoshoot and encouraged each other to put on our best smiles.

We all enjoy watching the Red Nose Day special on BBC 1 later on in the evening and had lots of laughs along to the comedy

sketches.

Socialising in the sun
On Tuesday 22 March our residents and staff made the most of the beautiful weather as they soaked up the sunshine in our lovely

garden.

We enjoyed a lovely choc ice and cup of tea, listening to some of our favourite music and chatting about our favourite summer

holidays with friends.
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Some of our residents also enjoyed looking through some photos and sticking them in our scrapbooks and sharing our stories.

We have definitely missed being in the garden and are looking forward to many more days in the sun!

 

Red Nose Day fun and ice creams in the garden

 

 

 

 


